
Basket Party News
Skene Manor’s Annual Basket Party will be held on Saturday, November 26th.

The party will be at Whitehall High School. In order for this to be a successful event we need 
theme baskets, cookies and sandwiches. Ready -made baskets will be available

for anyone wanting to sponsor a basket. Doors open at 11am, drawings start at 1pm.
Admission tickets are $5, extra tickets are $2.

We need volunteers to setup on Friday, Nov. 25th at 6pm at the High School.
For additional information call either Jean Vladyka 499-0913, Joan LaCroix 499-1022

or Skene Manor 499-1906.
Fuel Raffle

Skene Manor’s Annual drive to defray the heating 
bill over the winter months are now available. 
Tickets are $25 each. Only 300 tickets will be sold. 
                              1st prize  $1000

 2nd prize  $500
and 3 prizes of $100 each

The drawing will be held November 26th at the    
              ANNUAL BASKET PARTY. 
Tickets are available at Skene Manor, or by any 
volunteer. You can also contact Don Rodgers 
(518)499-1766 or by calling Skene Manor 499-1906. 
Please help support Skene Manor by buying a ticket.

THANK YOU!!!

Quilt Raffle
The beautiful Autumn themed king 

size handmade quilt with 2 matching 
pillow shams is on display at Skene 
Manor. Tickets are available at $5 

each with only 300 tickets to be sold. 
The quilt will also be on display at the 
BASKET PARTY and will be 

raffled off at that time. For additional 
information call Skene Manor 
(518)499-1906, 499-1766 or 

299-2053.

Halloween                                                       
On Sunday, October 30th 12pm-4pm 

there will be various psychic readings for only $5.
 COME UP FOR A READING! 
Lunch will also be available.

Santa Claus is Coming!
Santa will be visiting Skene Manor on 

Saturday, December 10th!
Come visit Victorian Skene Manor’s 

beautiful Christmas displays.
For more information please call Skene 

Manor 499-1906.
Please stay for lunch!

HOLIDAY HAPPENINGS

Skene Manor will be closing for the 2011 season on Saturday, December 10th at 4pm. 
We will be open for the 2012 season on Friday, April 13th.

Did you know you could visit Skene Manor anytime of the year by visiting our website?
Please visit www.skenemanor.org

If you are interested in receiving The Castle Cryer - Skene Manor newsletter 
electronically by e-mail please go to and fill out the CONTACT FORM on the website.

In an effort to cut the cost of our mailing it would be greatly appreciated!
 

Don’t forget Skene Manor is available for your Special Party!
Showers, Holiday, Anniversary, office,etc.

Call Skene Manor at (518)499-1906

A TOUCH OF IRELAND
Skene Manor has scheduled a Special Monthly Dinner for Wednesday, October 26th- “A Touch of Ireland”.

There will be exceptional “Irish” appetizers and beverage at 5:30pm followed by salad and 
Dublin Coddle soup. There will be Irish soda bread, corned beef, ham, potatoes, carrots,

onions and cabbage. Followed with Galloway Cake and Ice Cream. 
For reservations call (518)499-1906, 499-2053 or 747-3735.

 All dinners are made at Skene Manor’s kitchen and nothing is pre-prepared.


